From:

Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2022 2:32 PM

To: Jack Crompton <jcrompton@whistler.ca>

Cc: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca>; Julie Sakamoto <jsakamoto@whistler.ca>; Cathy Jewett
<cjewett@whistler.ca>; Arthur De Jong <adejong@whistler.ca>; Duane Jackson
<djackson@whistler.ca>; Jen Ford <jford@whistler.ca>; John Grills <jgrills@whistler.ca>; Ralph Forsyth
<rforsyth@whistler.ca>

Subject: White Gold beautification project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

April, 10, 2022
To Mayor and council
Re: Whistler beautification project.

This letter is in opposition of this project. Costs have well exceeded the threshold for a re-vote a revote
must be done by an in-person, town hall meeting, where a FINAL cost estimate, FINAL mapped design
and FINAL timeline for construction are presented, with experts from BC Hydro and the other utilities
present to answer questions. | am extremely concerned about much this will impact my family finances.
We bought our properties in the 70’s and 80’s and have lived and worked in the community during this
time. We feel that the people pushing for this project have little concern for the average working
whistler local. We simply do not have the funds to pay for the work required at this time.

Angela Steiner

7296 Fitzimmons south
7233 Fitzimmons south

Mailing address:
Angela Steiner

7296 Fitzimmons south
Whistler, BC
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